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In his capacity as the depositary, the Secretary General of the Intergovernmental Organisation for 

International Carriage by Rail (OTIF) hereby notifies the following information: 

In a letter dated 24 August 2020, the German Federal Ministry of Transport and Digital Infrastructure 

requested the Secretary General to include the Rostock – Trelleborg service in the CIV list of maritime 

and inland waterway services in accordance with Article 24 § 3 of COTIF. 

Following the inclusion of this new service, the chapters for Germany and Sweden will be republished. 

In accordance with Article 24 § 5 of COTIF, carriage on this new maritime service will be subject to the 

provisions of COTIF on the expiration of one month running from the date of this notification, i.e. 

3 October 2020. 

(Wolfgang Küpper) 

Secretary General 

Annexes:  

 Chapters for Germany and Sweden 
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International Rail Transport Committee (CIT) 

General Secretariat 

Weltpoststrasse 20 

3015 Berne 

 

 


